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Hello.

My name is Theo Shemansky.
My Address is .
My Mobile number is 

I am writing in relation to the Abortion Law Reform Amendment Bill 2016.

This is a most abhorrent bill and I am completely opposed to it.

I am a doctor practicing in general practice on the Sunshine Coast. I oppose
 abortion and continue to oppose abortion as the it is the willful murder of an
 unborn child. From the moment of conception this child has a life and has a right
 to maintain this life. We cannot simply ignore the rights of the unborn child, and
 legislators have a moral and ethical responsibility to stand up for the rights of
 those that cannot defend themselves.
Under our current laws there are already many abortions carried out everyday in
 Queensland. Please do not allow this practice to widen.

Thank you,
Dr Theo Shemansky
MBBS, FRACGP, B App Sci(Pod)

"For God so loved the world, that he gave his only begotten Son, that whosoever
 believeth in him should not perish, but have everlasting life."
John 3:16
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